
 

 

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO.072/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                            DATE: 28/09/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

On account of the Karnataka Bandh on Friday, 29th September 2023, the school will remain 
closed. 
 
Online classes will be conducted from Mont 1 to Grade 6. Please find attached the timetable 
for the same. Students should be dressed in the school uniform. 
 
Note: Grade 1 and 2, Review 1, and Grades 3-6, Half Yearly Examination, is starting on 
October 3rd. It will be a half day. Students availing school transport will be leaving from 
school at 12:30 p.m. by school bus. Parents pick-up students will have to be picked up at 
12:30 p.m. from school. 
 
October 2nd is a holiday on the account of Mahatma Gandhi Jayanti. 
 
 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


